
From: Rosenson, Valerie
To: BOR_Operations
Subject: FW: Information from the Building Department
Date: Monday, November 26, 2018 1:36:58 PM

Please see the corrected information from Laura Burwick  below
 
Valerie T. Rosenson
Legislative Officer
Board of Representatives

888 Washington Boulevard, 4th Floor
Stamford, CT  06904-2152
203.977.5032
VRosenson@StamfordCT.gov
 

From: Burwick, Laura 
Sent: Monday, November 26, 2018 1:30 PM
To: Rosenson, Valerie
Subject: FW: Information from the Building Department
 
Just saw there was a typo.  Corrected below – number of permits issued.
 
Thanks
 

From: Burwick, Laura 
Sent: Monday, November 26, 2018 1:23 PM
To: Rosenson, Valerie
Subject: FW: Information from the Building Department
 
Valerie,
 
Hoping you had a nice Thanksgiving.  I’m sitting in my office with Nina and she mentioned that she
didn’t receive this information.  Can I impose upon you to resend?
 
Thanks,
Laura
 

From: Burwick, Laura 
Sent: Wednesday, November 14, 2018 4:45 PM
To: Rosenson, Valerie
Cc: Martin, David
Subject: Information from the Building Department
 
Valerie,
 
At the last Operations Committee meeting, Representative Sherwood had requested the following
information from the Building Department.  The data is for the 2017-2018 fiscal year:
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Permit Construction Cost Aggregate Construction Cost # of Permits

$500k - $1million $24 million 37
> $1 million $333 million 17

   
 
Please let me know if there are any questions regarding this information.
 
Best Regards,
Laura Burwick


